
 

May 25, 2023 4:45 p.m. 

The Jones County Board of Supervisors met in special session at Central Park Nature 

Center in conjunction with the Conservation Board. Present Supervisors Swisher, Oswald, 

Schlarmann, and Zirkelbach. Absent Supervisor Rohwedder.  

Others present at the meeting included Conservation Board members Dave Tabor, Dean 

Zimmerman, and Jeff Pitlik, Conservation Staff Members Brad Mormann, John Klein, Jennifer 

Koopman, Michele Olson, and Troy Olson, Friends of Jones County Conservation and Nature 

Center member Derith Vogt, and three staff members from Bolton & Menk, Inc. 

Discussion during the meeting was centered around ideas for a master plan for Central Park 

which is being created by Bolton & Menk, Inc. All present shared ideas for improving the park 

and making it a better place for all to enjoy. Bolton & Menk, Inc will follow up by putting a survey 

out to the public to get more input on the plan.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:06 p.m. 

 

Attest: Whitney Hein, Auditor                 Jeff Swisher, Chairman 


